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Monday 11th January 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

If your child will be turning 5 years old between 1st September 2021 – 31st August 2022 they will be 

eligible to attend Reception class. 

 

All parents and carers will need to apply for a Reception school place, even if they already attend 

our Nursery.  

 

Liverpool City Council have dedicated pages on their website for such admissions.  The image 

below shows you the website address and what the webpage looks like.   Please follow the online 

instructions.  Applications can only be online only and must be made no later than Friday 15th 

January.  

 

 
 
I hope this information helps.  Please do not hesitate to contact school should you need more 

information. 

Take care and stay safe.  God Bless. 

 

 

  Jan Conley (Head Teacher) 
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